Ferris State College ALL COLLEGE STUDENT GOVERNMENT

Student Center Building Big Rapids, Michigan May 12, 1969

Mr. Ron Snead Apt. #4 Paris Motel Paris, Michigan

Dear Mr. Snead:

We would like to thank you sincerely for your comments and your participation on the examining committee during the Klonsky-Cawthorne debates.

I am sure you were aware of the significance of this debate, and you were one of the integral parts that made this a success.

Sincerely, Richard T. Miller

Richard T. Miller President, A.C.S.G.

Professor Charles Hampton

Program Coordinator